
Cures Act EVV: Updated Timeline for Cures Act EVV Expansion 

The updated timeline for expanding the Cures Act EVV requirement to all Medicaid personal 

care services is now available on the HHS Cures Act EVV website. The timeline includes new 

information and resources about the EVV Practice Period beginning July 1, completing 

training requirements, and more.  

This information is for Cures Act program providers and FMSAs required to use Electronic 

Visit Verification by Jan. 1, 2021. 

For questions, contact EVV. 

https://hhs.texas.gov/doing-business-hhs/provider-portals/long-term-care-providers/resources/electronic-visit-verification/21st-century-cures-act
https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/providers/long-term-care/evv/programs-services-required-evv.pdf
mailto:Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us
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